Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Petroleum Restoration Program (PRP) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: March 13, 2014, 1:30 p.m. until no later than 3:30 p.m.
PLACE: Meeting will take place online only as a webinar at https://www2.gotomeeting.com/register/261942690.

To join the teleconference call: 1(888)670-3525, participant code: 5635144315#
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: PRP will facilitate a discussion regarding the PRP's competitive procurement process and direct assignment of work to approved Agency Term Contractors (ATC) for state-funded petroleum contamination site cleanup.
NOTE: There will be no discussion about any open competitively advertised DEP solicitations.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Martin Ehlen by phone: (850)245-7614 or by email: martin.ehlen@dep.state.fl.us. You may also obtain a copy of the agenda from the Department’s website: http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/pcp/pages/announcements.htm.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 2 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: martin.ehlen@dep.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact Martin Ehlen at (850)245-7614 or martin.ehlen@dep.state.fl.us.
